
November 1, 2012 
 

2013 Summer School in Law and Economics at 

The University of Chicago Law School 

 

Dear Esteemed Colleague:  

 

Last summer, the University of Chicago Law School offered a new program designed to teach advanced 

Law and Economics courses to an international academic audience. 75 participants from elite faculties in 

China and Taiwan participated in the two-week event, which focused on “Property Rights and Private 

Law.”  

 

As the birthplace of Law and Economics, and the home to world known scholars like Ronald Coase, 

Richard Posner, and Gary Becker, the University of Chicago is dedicated to making the 2013 Summer 

School a first-rate experience. The Summer School will be held July 8–19 at the University of Chicago 

Law School, and will consist a two--‐week program of advanced teaching in Law and Economics, 

presented by Chicago’s most senior experts in the field, and held at the city of Chicago. The theme of the 

2013 Summer School is “New Tools in Law and Economics.”  

 

We invite academics and scholars from the entire region of East Asia to apply. This will provide 

opportunities to meet faculty and scholars from countries throughout the region, and to further develop a 

vibrant collaboration and a lasting community of law-and-economics scholarship.  

 

The fee for participation in the 2013 Summer School (including tuition, room, board, and numerous 

academic and recreational activities) is $2500. This rate reflects a significant subsidy. In special cases, the 

Institute for Law and Economics will award need-based tuition discounts.  

 

I hope you will forward this information to the members of your faculty, and to other scholars who may 

be interested. We will be sending information about the Summer School to many law schools, but given 

the reputation and quality of your institution, we hope that your faculty (especially the young scholars 

interested in Law-and-Economics) will want to apply.  

 

Complete information about the program, and how to apply, is online at 

http://www.law.uchicago.edu/lawecon/summerschool.  

 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any inquiry about this program. We very much look 

forward to receiving applications from your faculty and to meeting your outstanding faculty members in 

Chicago in the summer of 2013.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Omri Ben-Shahar 

Director 

Institute for Law and Economics 

1 1 1 1  East 60th Street | Chicago, Illinois 60637  

phone 773 -702-2087 |  fax 773-702-0730 

e-mail  omr i@uchicago.edu 
ht tp : / /www. l aw.uch i cago.edu/ l awecon  
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